

I am sending out this note to prepare everyone for a rough front part of next week. Currently we are dealing with some fields that have standing water in them at the moment that are for production the next few days. Our field ops along with food safety are evaluating the damage , in relation to if and what we may or may not be able to harvest to give us material for the plant. Regardless of what the outcome is we will be running late on Monday with product and a strong possibility that it will be even lower than the adjustments we have already made. At the moment all we can do is play the wait and see game for the weekend

:





